Diane Cook

Please consider banning the dumping of toxic wastewater by cruise ships. Our oceans and marine
creatures need to be protected from such harmful actions. Cruise ships need to be held accountable
and responsible for the damage they cause. Maybe cruise ship companies need to invest more
money into developing better ways of recycling the toxic chemicals generated by their ships. Thank
you.



